
NATIONAL PUBLIC SCHOOL
Kengeri, Bengaluru

GRADE 5 C ASSEMBLY REPORT

Grade 5C students presented their class assembly on 6th 7th and 11th of July 2023. 
The assembly started with the school prayer, followed by positive thought. Students used this
platform to share new words: “Meticulous”, “Confectionery”, and “Garrulous” respectively on all
three days.
The special assembly was conducted on 7 July 2022 on the topic “Chocolate day”. The World
Chocolate day is observed on 7 th July every year.
Student enacted the skit. At the end student informed about the pros and cons of eating chocolate.
They concluded by telling “Anything too much is too bad”. Student’s creativity and collaborative
work was involved while preparing the props for the special assembly. 

"Every chocolate is like phases in life... Some are crunchy, some are soft, some are nutty, 
but all of them are delicious."




